
 
September 11, 2020 

 
Barrie AAA Zone Hockey Return to Play - Update #3 

 
 

Registration for start-up of 2020 Season 

Registration is now open on the Barrie AAA Zone Website at.  https://barrieaaazone.ca 
      
Registration will close Tuesday September 15, 2020 
 
Registration is restricted to players who were rostered on a Barrie AAA team for the 2019-2020 
Season with some limited exceptions.  Barrie AAA players will register online through Hockey 
Canada for Barrie AAA Zone.  
Please note that registration is for the 12-week development program from October 1, 2020 to 
December 23, 2020.  
All payments are online through the link above, credit card only! 
Initial Payment of $450.00 will be due at time of registration which is for the October 
installment.  Installments for November and December will be due November 1st and December 
1st.   
 
Following this period, we will reassess the program for January to March 2021 dependent on 
any changes that may be made by the OHF and OMHA. There is a possibility things will remain 
as they are for the entire season or optimistically we may see a further re-opening of activities 
to include tryouts and expanded game play.  
 
Also please note that this registration is not indicative of you having a spot on a 
future Roster. 
 
Should we get to Stage 4 and are allowed tryouts and expanded game play then our current 
program will be changed to address a more open ability to participate in AAA hockey by other 
players. 

I realize this is a tight timeline and is coincidental with school start-up etc. however we need to 
complete this registration process to get players on rosters for insurance purposes.    

 
 
 

https://barrieaaazone.ca/


2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
The Barrie AAA Zone will be holding the 2020 Annual General Meeting by way of ZOOM video 
conference which will allow for online or telephone call-in participation.  
 
DATE: Thursday, September 24, 2020  
TIME: 7:00 PM  
PLACE: Meeting will be held via ZOOM video conference call 
 
 
 
In order to facilitate the meeting efficiently, we are asking you to pre-register.  As part of the 
registration, you will have the opportunity to include any questions you may have, and we will 
do our best to answer those and keep you informed.  We encourage you to read the Return to 
Hockey updates on our website.  
Registration is open to any family that was rostered with us last season. 
Preregistration is required to participate in the meeting and must be completed by Wednesday, 
September 23, 2020 at 12:00 PM. 
Registration Link: 2020 Annual General Meeting Registration 
 
 
Hugh Campbell 
Chairman, Barrie AAA Zone Hockey 
 

 

 

 
 

 

https://barrieaaazone.ca/Forms/9754/2020_AGM_Registration/

